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New Team Lead — Josh Amos 

We are excited to announce that Joshua Amos has 

accepted the position as our newest Team Lead in the 

Ski & Ride School! Josh joined us last season as an 

instructor and notably achieved his L1 in not one but 

two disciplines! Previous to working here he served in 

our military and amassed a broad spectrum of 

experience (including leadership skills) in other roles.  

 

 Some fun facts about Josh: 

He has been to 49 states, owned 31 cars, hiked Pikes 

Peak 7 times, and it the first member of his family to 

become an airborne ranger!  Josh’s favorite flavor is 

pumpkin spice and he is a huge Taylor Swift fan. This 

is how he earned his name “T Swizzy”.  

Please join us in welcoming Josh into his new role! 
 

Job Opening — Supervisor 

Looking to expand your scope and step into leadership? 

Here is your opportunity; we have added a new 

Supervisor Role to our team! If you are interested, or 

want to learn more, apply now! 
 

Disc Golf Challenge 

September’s event was a disc golf challenge.  It was a 

battle of team Dolphin and the Hotshots with the 

Dolphins taking the win! We played 9 holes and had a 

blast. If you haven't made it up to the pass this 

summer, the disc golf course if a great way to get out 

for some fun on the mountain. Next up, we are 

planning a "Pro Night" at Sturtevants in Bellevue. 

They will keep the store open for us after hours so we 

can sip some beverages while we browse the store or 

sort out boot issues. More details on that to come  
 

EOS Bike School Rally 

The Bike School staff (including Scanning), had their 

end of season party/rally on Saturday, September 9th.  

Although the number of staff is small compared to our 

winter operations, they wear many hats and do all the 

jobs that are needed to run a bike school.  From 

scanning to mouse patrol, to lessons, they kept our 

winter abode in top notch shape.  A big thanks to this 

year’s crew, Jennifer D., Brennan G., Brendan B,. 

Elena G. and Kris A. for all your rad work. See you next 

Bike season. 
 

Stevens Pass Ski and Ride School 

spschoolstaff@vailresorts.com 

(206) 812-4510 

 

THE WORD 

Summer is wrapping up and winter is quickly approaching. This means it’s 

time to start getting our head’s in the winter mindset and take stock of 

where we are at and where we want to be.  

As is practice for SRS, we will be putting schedule submissions on pause. We 

will open these back up towards the end of this month to all staff, returning 

and new. If you haven’t already submitted your schedule, now is a great time 

to start thinking about your commitment.  

https://jobs.vailresortscareers.com/stevens/job/Leavenworth-Ski-School-Supervisor-WA-98826/1073053800/

